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TEACHER  SPOTLIGHT

SPECIAL DATES

  

 - School Board VOTE - 8th
 - Veterans Day Assembly 9th
 - Board Meeting 14th
 - Pebble Pups 15th
 - Special Spirit Day - Wear your favorite hat 16th
 - Thanksgiving break 20th-23rd

After School Clubs

WEDNESDAY: DISC GOLF

MONDAY: CHESS CLUB
TUESDAY: C.A.P.
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MS. DETTENRIEDER - JR/SR HIGH ENGLISH LANGUAGE ARTS
BY: ACI HENDERSON

We all would love to know more about our new teachers and want to get to know
them, so I sat down with Ms. Dettenrieder to have her tell us about herself. I found
out she loves ballet, running and wildlife rehabilitation-as long as it isn't a bear or
mountain lion. She even has a clutter of rescue cats. She originally wanted to be a

veterinarian rather than a teacher, but lucky for us, she decided she wanted to help
make a change in the lives of children and young adults. She has a passion for
reading. Good thing since she teaches ELA. Her favorite book is 100 Years of

Solitude by Gabriel Garcia Marquez. She already loves the community we have here
in Lake George, and is looking forward to being in the modulars soon, so we can
have more bathrooms. Please join me in welcoming Ms. Dettenrieder to the Lake

George family.

recycling
Please use the blue bins in the

 hallways or classrooms for 
recycling only.



LIONS PRIDE

www.lakegeorgecharterschool.com

PARENT NEWS

1 november, 2023| Issue 3

email: lionspride@lgcsco.org

Thank you Lion’s Pride for a
wonderful Carnival! We all had an
excellent time. Lion’s Pride (PTO)

meets every 2nd Thursday at 3pm.

BOARD MEETING

Voting for the new board members is Nov 8th
Monthly Board meetings: 3rd Tuesday at 5pm
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 new junior/senior high logo!
Our winner for the new

Junior/Senior High Logo is Mrs.
Mac. We will be using this logo

from now on for our Junior/Senior
High students.

VETERANS DAY VETERANS DAY 

On Nov 9th, We are hosting a special
assembly in honor of our veterans. We

would love for you all to come and   
help show are appreciation to our 

veterans. Please join us in the LGCS 
gym at 2:30pm for a presentation 

from our students. Thank you 
veterans for all you’ve sacrificed and

accomplished for us.    

Halloween carnival
The Carnival was a huge success. We are
so very thankful for our Lion’s Pride for

providing us with such an enjoyable time
every year. Everyone enjoying themselves

truly is a demonstration of a close-knit
family community. With our side games like

bowling and bobbing for ducks, all ages
can entertain themselves. We thank those
for putting their time, effort, and money

towards our larger activities and
fundraisers. We even had a booth this year
to support LGCS’s first prom ever which we

are looking forward to. So we say thank
you to our whole community for your

support. 


